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As there is intention for alcohol to be served from as early as 10am, it is inevitable that the safety of children in the neighbourhood will be
jeopardised. We are highly concerned about the harm that such an establishment may bring to the neighbourhood especially when it comes to 
the safety and well-being of children. 

The neighbourhood needs to be protected from any potential crime and disorder, however "little" they may be seen as a result of alcohol that
may in turn spark criminal and other disordely behaviour. There has been instances where patrons would engage in physical confrontation 
outside our residence after the existing establishment which is located on Park road has closed for the night. Such display of violence should
not be taking place in front of children and where the establishment will always not hold themselves accountable for they contribution in the 
potential unsocial behaviour.

We, as residents on Park Road, Crouch End, London N8, have genuine concerns regarding the alteration and application of the above mentioned 
business's Licensing. The current request from the business towards the license alteration will cause a real public nuisance to families living near 
the premises on Park road. We kindly ask Haringey Licensing Department to be considerate of the various residents and review the business in
question what they are seeking. We already live near another establishment (only a few yards away from Allora Hall) that is licensed to serve until
late and for years this has caused extreme disturbance and a public nuisance, whether from noise and loud music inside their premises or patrons
being drunken, loud and using foul languages outside the premises even after the bar has closed! We have young children below the age of 7 and 
they have also been disturbed by what they have experienced, let alone adults.

Having an establishment of this size that turns into a late bar after food is served simply causes great concern to the residents in the locality 
regarding the overall safety of the general public. The location is simply unsuitable for this type of business.  

P. Emamally

05 March 2021
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